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January 29, 2025	

Dear Valued Patient,	

Thank you for choosing Magnolia OB-GYN, LLC of Myrtle Beach for your medical needs. This letter is to 
inform you and your family of certain upcoming changes at Magnolia OB-GYN, which is currently owned 
and operated by Magnolia OB-GYN, LLC of Myrtle Beach.	

Beginning March 1, 2025, Magnolia OB-GYN, LLC of Myrtle Beach shall cease to operate the Magnolia OB-
GYN practice and, instead, McLeod Physician Associates II (MPA), an affiliate of McLeod Health, (together, 
hereinafter known as McLeod), will take over the operations of this practice.  Tracy Nelson, M.D., Karyn C. 
Markley, M.D. and Jessica Brown, M.D. will become employees of McLeod starting on March 1, 2025 and will 
continue to provide care to our patients (including you) on and after that date. We will continue to do so at 
our present office site, which is located at 170 Village Center Boulevard, Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 
29579.  Any appointment you may have made with one of our physicians on or after March 1, 2025 will 
remain as scheduled and no action is needed on your part.   We are excited to partner with McLeod to help 
ensure that your women’s health needs are met for years to come.	

Additionally, as of March 1, 2025, title to your medical records will transfer from Magnolia OB-GYN, LLC of 
Myrtle Beach to McLeod to allow for continuity of care.  There will be certain changes in billing and 
insurance filings for professional services you receive from McLeod beginning March 1, 2025.  You can 
expect that we will need to update your demographic and insurance information at this time.  Your 
understanding and patience during this transition is appreciated.	

If you have any questions or concerns about the transfer of care from Magnolia OB/GYN to McLeod, please 
feel free to call us at (843) 449-5848.    	

Thank you for the privilege of serving your healthcare needs.  We are honored to be able to continue to do 
so going forward. 	

Sincerely,	

Tracy Nelson 	
Tracy Nelson, M.D.  	

Karyn Markley
Karyn C. Markley, M.D. 	

Jessica Brown
Jessica Brown, M.D.	
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